
Saint Augustine R. C. Parish 
  

Solemnity of Corpus Christi  June 23, 2019 
 

 
“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 

 

              

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
Monday to Friday 

 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William Donnelly, O.S.A. 
Parochial Administrator ( Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A., Prison Chaplain 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM 
 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM    

 

 

 

Feast Of The Most 

Holy Body and 

Blood of Christ 



 
Solemnity of Corpus Christi  

Sunday, June 23, 2019 
- - - - - - - - -  

 
Monday, June 24, 2019 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, June 25, 2019 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
Wednesday, June 26, 2019 

7:00 PM  Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

8:00 PM  Fiat Prayer Group  
 

Thursday, June 27, 2019 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

  
Friday, June 28, 2019 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

Saturday, June 29, 2019 
7:00 PM   N.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
 

Saturday & Sunday,  
June 22 & 23, 2019 

  5:15 PM     Father’s Day Novena  
  9:00 AM    Father’s Day Novena  
11:00 AM  † Patrocinio Morales, Jr. 
   7:00 PM † Jack Bruno   
                                        

Monday, June 24, 2019 
12:05 PM     Father’s Day Novena  
                                                  

Tuesday, June 25, 2019 
12:05 PM     Father’s Day Novena  
                                                                                                          

    Wednesday, June 26, 2019 
12:05 PM  † Dr. Rudy Etorma   
                        

 Thursday, June 27, 2019 
 12:05 PM    The Parish Community 
 
               Friday, June 28, 2019 
12:05 PM  Arevalo Family, In Thanksgiving   
                       
             Saturday, June 29, 2019 
  5:15 PM  † John Duncan Mahoney    
 
 

† = Deceased 
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Capital Campaign (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges:181  Percentage: 85.35% 
Amount Pledged: $640,147.50 
Pledges Received: $332,886.06 

Sacrificial Giving 
June 15 & 16, 2019  

 

Number of Envelopes Used: 42 
Amount in Envelopes:  $1,192.00 

Average $/Envelope: $28.38 
Electronic Giving: 33 

Amount Electronic: $592.00 
Average $/Electronic: $17.95 

Loose Money: $401.00 
Total Collection: $2,185.00 

Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2019 

Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring the SANTO NIÑO, will be on Sunday, August 18th. The         

Most Rev. Bernardito Cleopas Auza, Papal Nuncio, Permanent Observer of the Holy See to the 

United Nations will be the Principal Celebrant. Mass will be at 11:00 AM followed by a procession of 

the image of Santo Niño through the streets of Old City Philadelphia followed by a light lunch.         

All are welcome to attend!   

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you can contact any of the following coordinators:                         

Elgene Morales, 267-307-8145, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-625-8958 or Dr. Lita Manguba, 267-538-8042.   

Donations of canned soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these items off at 

Carr Hall any Sunday before August 18, 2019. 

Freedom Under Grace 
Faith Enrichment at the National Shrine of Saint Rita of Cascia 

Monday, July 16, 6:30pm-8pm 

Fr. Joe Farrell, O.S.A., Vicar General of the worldwide   

Augustinian Order and native Philadelphian, will speak 

about Freedom Under Grace. We all know July as a time to 

celebrate our independence. Come learn about what it is to 

celebrate our free will under the grace of God! We’ll start 

the evening with fellowship, wine, and cheese in the breeze-

way, before the talk begins at 7pm in the Lower Shrine. 
 

Free parking in our lot at the corner of Broad and Ellsworth, 

and easy access via the Broad Street Line from the        

Ellsworth/Federal stop.  

Catholic Gift Shop 

Give Catholic gifts to celebrate birthdays, 

sacraments, or friendship! The National 

Shrine of Saint Rita of Cascia store sells    

rosaries, medals, cards, gifts, books, and 

much more. Visit the vintage section for one-

of-a-kind gifts. Open Monday-Friday 11 am- 

4 pm, Saturday 11am-5pm. 1166 S. Broad 

Street, Philadelphia, PA at Broad and       

Ellsworth. 



“Travelers,” to find a Mass while you are 

on the road this summer, go to the      

website: www.MassTimes.org or call: 

734-794-2100. 

  

 MASS  INTENTIONS 

There are still Masses available until the end of 
2019 for your Mass special intentions. 
 

A Mass can be celebrated to remember a loved one, 
a special intention, a birthday, thanksgiving or an 
anniversary. Contact the Parish Office to schedule a 

Mass. 

 

 

 

 

To the “Good People” of St. Augustine Parish: 

Last week, Brother Jacob published the results of the recent Gala held at the Pavilion of Villanova University, an 

event sponsored by the University President, Father Peter Donohue. If you were able to attend the Gala, you know 

that the spirit of hospitality that is our parish was made visible by the joy and smiles of the celebratory evening. The 

parish is indebted to generosity of the University, our sponsors and all who purchased tickets for the evening.  

This weekend will complete my tenth week at St. Augustine a small dot on my curriculum vitae but a major chapter 

in my priestly ministry. What amazes me is not the size of the parish community - relatively small - but the special 

and unique spirit of each of you. The parishioners have intentionally selected to be here in giving praise and     

thanksgiving for the blessings in their lives, our lives. Intentionality translates into your love of the parish. Father Bill 

Waters believed that you the parishioners would support a capital campaign meaning that the majority of parishioners 

would make a financial sacrifice to preserve this beautiful and historic building. I have often thought of what earlier 

generations have done to build and support our gathering places, our churches. We have all witnessed changes in the 

present time when churches have been twined with another parish or closed due to changes in demographics. Your 

presence at the liturgies, financial support, and ministerial involvement have created an atmosphere that is most    

welcoming. It has been a special joy for me to join with you and the rich Augustinian heritage that is St. Augustine 

Parish. Your presence is the greatest gift for me and I thank you for that presence.  

This weekend is the Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ. Our house of worship, your faith and your voices give 

life to the gifts given to us in this Feast. We are the recipients of God’s Love made visible in the Bread and Wine 

which becomes Christ’s presence as we gather and share as sisters and brothers a Meal of Thanksgiving. We are a 

blessed community. My blessing is being with you in community.  

 

 

A word from Fr. Bill….. 

Feast of Corpus Christi: Thursday after 

Trinity Sunday; 60 days after Easter, or 

the Sunday immediately following this. 

The Feast of Corpus Christi (Latin for 

Body of Christ) is a Latin Rite liturgical 

solemnity celebrating the reality of the Body and Blood of 

Jesus Christ Son of God in the Eucharist.  

I am the living bread that came down from 
heaven, says the Lord; 

whoever eats this bread will live forever.    

John 6:51 

http://www.MassTimes.org

